
 
 
 

 
 

Salt Lake City Marathon 
 

 
While in Salt Lake City for the MSGRC Annual Meeting, MSGRC Project Manager 
Marilyn Brown took the opportunity to participate in the 5k portion of the Salt 
Lake City Marathon on April 22, 2017. Marilyn entered more for the views of 
downtown Salt Lake City than to race, but still managed to place eighth in her 
age division. The early morning views of downtown were fabulous and she was 
even back by 8 a.m. for the Annual Meeting’s Collaboration Cafe!  
 
 

 
 

 


